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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
September 1, 2023 
 
Carla E. Gazes 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
The University of Chicago Medical Center  
Office of Legal Affairs 
5841 S. Maryland Avenue  
Room G-104, MC 1132 
Chicago, Illinois  
60637-1470 
Carla.Gazes@uchicagomedicine.org 
 
 
RE: Permit Relinquishment:  Project #21-033 The University of Chicago Medical Center 

Orland Park Medical Office Building, Orland Park  
 Permit Holder: The University of Chicago Medical Center 

 
Dear Ms. Gazes: 
 
The Chairwoman of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board (State Board) 
acting on behalf of the State Board approved the relinquishment of the permit referenced above.  
No further action is required in relation to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
John P. Kniery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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